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Final programme: Day 2 

Friday: May 27, 2022 

Ricardo experts will host a series of workshops demonstrating how Ricardo Software 
products, for low-carbon solutions, can quickly reduce time to market.  

 Workshops 
8.00 
(BST) 

Hybrid vehicle drive cycle energy consumption 
 
Learn how to calculate drive cycle energy consumption using a vehicle system 
model in Ricardo IGNITE that includes efficiencies from the transmission and 
from each motor. The efficiencies are calculated from higher-fidelity models in 
Motor-CAD, SABR and the ICE-based tools within the Ricardo Software 
Structural Mechanics suite. 
 
This workshop will be of interest to all those involved in the design and 
development of hybrid and electric vehicle architectures. 
 
Vratislav Ondrak, Ondrej Janecek 
 
Register at 
https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/2484484385203133455 
 

9.30 Fast calibration of engine digital twins using surrogate optimisation 
 
Accurate performance of the engine digital twin is essential for design, 
optimisation, calibration and diagnostics of engine plant performance and 
emissions output. Ricardo R-Desk Tuner provides a fast and accurate method of 
calibrating faster-than-real-time plant models. 
 
In this workshop you will learn about the features of the surrogate optimisation 
and its application to model calibration as well as an insight into leveraging High 
Performance Computing (HPC) capabilities for rapid calibration of engine model 
over the complete map space.  
 
Jana Benesova, Evgeniy Shapiro 
 
Register at  
https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/4319905742524103179 
 

https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/2484484385203133455
https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/4319905742524103179
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11.00 E-fuel combustion analysis 
 

Transition to net-zero emissions for transportation (on and off-road) involves the 
use of a variety of fuels, from ethanol enriched to synthetic gasolines. These 
low-carbon fuels may contain a large quantity of various species that will impact 
the regulated pollutant (soot, NOx, ammonia, NMVOC, etc.) emission profile of a 
given powerplant. Ricardo VECTIS provides an accurate and efficient workflow 
for simulating the effects of fuel composition on the pollutant emissions and 
enables design iterations for both the fuel composition and powerplant design. 
 
In this workshop, you will learn how to set-up, from scratch, an engine 
simulation designed to capture fuel composition effects on the pollutant profile. 
Sample results will also be used to illustrate the results brought by this 
workflow for both in-cylinder mixing and emissions analysis. 
 
Charles Turquand d’Auzay 
 
Register at 
https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/7472923560451101707 
 

12.00  Lunch 
13.00 ICE power cylinder thermal analysis  

 
Learn how to use the FE-based thermal analysis tool Ricardo FEARCE-Vulcan to 
accurately predict the temperatures of all the components of the power cylinder 
using physical and semi-empirical correlations.  
 
This workshop will be of interest to all those involved in the design and 
development of the ICE.  You will learn how to set-up, from scratch, an engine 
simulation that considers all the heat-paths within the power cylinder. 
 
Jan Hynous 
 
Register at 
https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/8366870494298376207 
  

14.30 Efficient thermal battery pack analysis  
 
Optimal design of air or immersion battery pack cooling is essential for 
maximising performance of battery packs and enhancing safety and durability of 
EVs. CFD plays an important role in design optimisation and choosing the right 

https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/7472923560451101707
https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/8366870494298376207
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tool for the job can help reduce the engineer’s time required to set-up and 
instrument this complex analysis, and as a consequence, deliver the results 
faster and reduce the costs of virtual product development. 
 
In this workshop we will demonstrate the set-up, instrumentation and analysis 
of typical battery geometries in Ricardo VECTIS from the geometry definition to 
data acquisition and post-processing and discuss the best practice for this type 
of simulations.  
 
Milan Zaloudek 
 
Register at  
https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/8276390582936985872 
 

 

https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/8276390582936985872

